
We would like to inform you that a sum has been allocated to the 
brothers in the al-Qassam Brigades in addition to what was 
recently sent, an amount valued at (10 million). We hope to 
inform them of this, and are in contact with them to arrange 
transportation. Additionally, the leadership of the Republic 
wishes to support the families of the martyrs in Gaza and assist 
the people whose houses were completely destroyed in the 
recent war, under the title of “temporary shelter”. This will be 
provided through the Palestine Martyrs Foundation, and we will 
update you on the details regarding the amount, the method, and 
how it will be implemented.

Brother Commander Mujahid / al-Hajj Ramadhan... 

We all trust you to wholeheartedly support our request to 
His Excellency the Supreme Leader / Ali Khamenei, and to 
Brother Commander Mujahid / Esmail Qaani, and to double 
your contribution to the campaign of liberation and the 
removal of the monstrous entity known as Israel.

My dear brother,

I have received your esteemed letter, as well as the letter from 
our dear brother “Abu Ibrahim Yahya al-Sinwar.” I delivered it 
to His Excellency, Mr. Hassan Nasrallah, who sends you his 
thanks for the letter and says: “We are ready to receive your 
brothers and will keep them under our protection.”
His Excellency will respond to your letter soon, inshallah. We 
have fulfilled our duty, and the brothers are our guests, under 
our care and trust.

A letter sent by Yahya Sinwar, Mohammad Deif, and Marwan 
Issa to Saeed Izadi on June 5, 2021, in which they asked for his 
assistance in advancing the plan to annihilate Israel with the 
Supreme Leader of Iran, Ali Khamenei, and the commander of 
the Quds Force, Esmail Qaani, as well as in securing hundreds 
of millions of dollars intended for fighting against Israel.

A letter sent by Saeed Izadi to Ismail Haniyeh on May 31, 2021, 
in which Izadi congratulates Hamas on its “great victory” and 
informs Haniyeh that the Iranians have allocated additional 
funds for Hamas’ military wing.

A letter sent by Saeed Izadi to Ismail Haniyeh in June 2017, in 
which Izadi notes that he spoke with Nasrallah and handled the 
request by Haniyeh and Sinwar to assist senior Hamas 
members Saleh al-Arouri and Zaher Jabarin about settling in 
Lebanon.
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